
Term 4 Week beginning 31 October 2022 

Dear parents and carers 

We are very settled into our Term 4 routines. Teachers are professionally engaged in the new Curriculum 
Reform for 2023 in Literacy and mathematics. Our wellbeing programs will be further advanced with a 
team of teachers who engaged in a professional learning program which will be implemented in 2023. 

Kinder Enrolment 2023 

We had a wonderful final Kinder Orientation Day. Parents had opportunities to tour the school with our 
Year 6 tour guides, mingle together and talk to our community experts in how they can engage in many 
different parent run initiatives at the school. Our new Kindergarten for 2023 spent the morning in the 
classrooms and then presented the Wombat Wobble dance to their parents led by our Kindergarten 2022 
students. 

Thank you to our Kindergarten 2022 parents for supplying the morning tea and to our P&C helpers in 
supporting us in this Orientation. 

Halloween Disco 

It was amazing how the P&C volunteers transformed the school hall for the Halloween theme. The 
students had so much fun and I could hear the roar of laughter coming from the hall. Thank you to the 
P&C for the refreshments for the students and volunteering to help. Thank you to the teachers who 
danced and organised the music for the disco. A great way to end the year from both P&C and teachers 
to thank our hard working parent community and to our wonderful students. 

Leave 

I leave the school in Mrs Markovski’s capable leadership from Monday 31 October and will return Monday 
14 November 2022 as I take some LSL to travel. 

Please check into the website for calendar updates. 

Regards 

Debbie Hunter 

 


